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The Japan Society for the Promotion of Science San Francisco Office (SFO) invites the 

Center for Japanese Studies (CJS) at the University of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa (UHM) to serve as one 

of its FY2024 recommending university centers. JSPS SFO invites CJS of UHM to suggest one 

to two candidates to JSPS SFO for the FY2024 Postdoctoral Fellowship for Research in Japan 

(Short-term), only one of whom will be selected. These candidates are expected to be eligible 

persons (as indicated in the provided guidelines) who focus on Japan and/or Japanese-related 

studies in their respective fields. JSPS SFO gives CJS of UHM the liberty to recommend 

candidates with discretion based on its scientific evaluation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signed: 
 
 

  Date: 1/26/2024  
Professor Yusaku Nakabeppu, Director, JSPS, San Francisco 


